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Dear ExoClock participants, 
	
first	of	all,	welcome	to	ExoClock!	We	are	very	happy	to	have	you	all	in	this	effort;	we	are	convinced	that	
we	can	altogether	prepare	the	ARIEL	observations	in	the	best	way.	So	far	we	have	reached	the	number	of	
40	observations,	thanks	to	all	of	you!	Also,	for	the	ones	that	we	have	sent	personalised	feedback	for	your	
observations,	we	remind	you	to	upload	again	your	results	so	we	can	publish	them	in	the	website.	
	
In	this	journey,	we	have	participants	from	all	over	 the	world	and	it	 is	a	great	opportunity	to	increase	
engagement	and	interaction	with	each	other.	
	
To	facilitate	this,	we	will	release	newsletters	periodically	to	keep	you	updated	about	the	project.		
	
In	these	newsletters	we	will:		
	

Ø Inform	you	about	new	features	in	the	website		
Ø Keep	you	updated	about	the	progress	of	ARIEL	
Ø Provide	tips	to	avoid	common	mistakes	
Ø Include	highlights	of	your	observations		
Ø Answer	your	questions	(one	or	two	in	each	issue)		

	
Special	topics	in	the	newsletters	
	
We	will	have	a	special	topic	in	which	some	of	you	–	the	participants	–	will	be	featured	when	we	get	the	
most	 interesting	 exoplanet	 observations.	The	 topic	will	 be	different	 in	 each	 issue	 in	order	 to	 cover	 a	
variety	of	them.	For	example,	the	special	topic	might	be	an	observation	of	a	very	rare	transit	or	a	transit	
that	is	flagged	as	high	priority	in	the	schedule.	These	are	much	more	challenging	observations	and	will	
be	used	as	a	topic	of	discussion.	
	
Please	send	us	at	exoclockproject@gmail.com:	
	

Ø Your	feedback	on	the	website	
Ø Suggestions	for	new	features		
Ø Questions	on	the	observations	or	the	analysis	
Ø Ideas	for	topics	you	would	like	to	see	in	the	newsletters	

	
And	we	will	reply	through	the	next	newsletters!	
	
Clear Skies, 

the ExoClock team 
	

CHECK	this	out!	The	open	conference	for	ARIEL	is	happening	at	Noordwijk,	the	Netherlands,	from	the	
14th	to	the	16th	of	January	2020.	You	are	welcome	to	attend	it	(no	registration	fee)	by	registering	in	the	
following	link:	
https://www.cosmos.esa.int/web/ariel/ariel-science-mission-community-2020	
	
Note	that	the	deadline	to	register	is	in	2	days,	the	14th	of	November,	2019.	
	


